An amazing program idea, that few groups would dream to put on

And that’s why Federation Without Television is so dandy

A very nifty Session!

Phenomenal Primer on the Elks Lodge 
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Get educated about a prominent popular fraternal lodge

This informative session will be occurring on October 3rd, 2000, 12:30 p.m. 302 Nelson Hall.

Don’t miss this marvelous opportunity to learn about the Elks Lodge!
For more info about Federation Without Television

Call Andrew at 341-5750

Or email fedwittel@uwsp.edu
Sponsored by Federation Without Television
